
 
 

 

September 2023 

Construction Update: Bearspaw South Feeder Main Repair 
August 31, 2024 

The City of Calgary is in the process of making urgent repairs to sections of the Bearspaw South Feeder 
Main. The majority of these repairs are taking place along a section of 33 Ave N.W. and along 16 Ave 
N.W. as well as a section at Shouldice Park. Work on 33 Ave N.W. and Shouldice Park is progressing, 
while work is planned to begin on 16 Ave N.W. following the September long weekend, on September 5.  
 
Upcoming Saw Cutting Work at Site 5 on 33 Ave N.W. 

As part of our preparation to begin the repairs on 33 Ave N.W. between 85 St and 87 St N.W., crews will 

be sawing into sections of the pavement. This stage is planned to begin Tuesday, September 3. The map 

below identifies the Site 5 work area.  

Fencing at Site 5 on 33 Ave N.W.  
Fencing will be installed at Site 5 on 33 Ave N.W. between 85 St and 87 St N.W. on Wednesday, 

September 4, one day prior to the original fencing schedule date of Thursday, September 5.  

Vehicle Removal from Driveways at Site 5 on 33 Ave N.W. 
Residents impacted by the work taking place at Site 5 are asked to ensure your vehicles have been 
removed from your driveways by 7 a.m. on Tuesday, September 3. The map below identifies the Site 5 
work areas for clarity.  
 

UPDATE: 33 Ave N.W. Pedestrian Detours 

Fencing at Sites 1 and 2 needed to be extended to ensure safe access of construction vehicles and 
working conditions for the crews repairing the feeder main. Given these changes were necessary, the 
following pedestrian detours are now in place along 33 Ave N.W.:  

• The pedestrian sidewalk on the north side of 33 Ave N.W. between 81 St and 85 St N.W. is now 
closed.   

• The pedestrian sidewalk on the north side of 33 Ave N.W. between 85 St and 86 St N.W. will be 
closed once fencing is installed.   

• Pedestrians are asked to either use the walkway on the south side of 33 Ave N.W. or detour 
along 81 St or 83 St N.W. to 34 Ave N.W. for sidewalk access.   

• Flaggers will be onsite 24/7 to direct pedestrian traffic.   

 

Please note that this is our current plan, however, it may change based on any future adjustments 
required in the construction plan repairing the feeder main.  

  
Project Information or Questions 
We will provide regular updates on construction planning, road closures and 
detours. Sign up for regular updates: Calgary.ca/watermainbreak or by scanning 
the QR code.   

 

 



 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 


